

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Gregory I. Guernsey, Director

Planning and Development Review

DATE: February 27, 2015

RE: Postponement of "Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs)" Code Amendment

(PUBLIC HEARING)

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following code amendment from March 5, 2015, City Council meeting to the April 23, 2015, City Council meeting:

Consider an ordinance amending City Code Title 25 relating to reducing regulatory barriers to the development of accessory dwelling units.

Additional time will allow for review by the Planning Commission.

cc: Marc Ott, City Manager Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager